Petition: Stop the Proposed Increase to Driver and
Vehicle Fees in Ontario

Taxpayefr.com

Stand Up. Be Heard!

To the Provincial Minister of Transportation:

Ontarians already pay high driver and vehicle fees, but the Ontario government is planning to increase those fees by 2% every
year.

Instead of raising fees for drivers, the government should find ways to reduce the cost of providing these services within the
ministry of transportation.

We the undersigned, call on the government of Ontario to cancel the proposed fee increase.
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Please copy and distribute. Completed petitions can be emailed to: federal.director@taxpayer.com, faxed to: 306.205.8339, or mailed to:

Canadian Taxpayers Federation, 712, 170 Laurier Ave W, Ottawa, ON K1P 5V5
*By providing your email address you are giving the Canadian Taxpayers Federation permission to send you emails about this topic. To
receive all emails from the CTF please join at https://taxpayer.com/join-us/
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